
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 
 
Hispanic Family Christian Network, Inc. 
8330 LBJ Highway 
Suite B310 
Dallas, TX 75243 
mcguel@mekaddeshgroup.com 

(via electronic mail) 
Re:  Application for Extension of 

Construction Permit for Digital 
Low Power Television Station 
K03IR-D, Bakersfield, CA 
K03IU-D, San Bernardino, CA 
K03IS-D, Sioux City, IA 
K05MY-D, Bakersfield, CA 
K09AAB-D, Lubbock, TX 
K50MU-D, Tyler, TX 
K14SQ-D, San Bernardino, CA 
W44DL-D, Panama City, FL 
K17LX-D, Bakersfield, CA 
K21OQ-D, Lufkin, TX 
K33QH-D, San Angelo, TX 
NEW, Eagle Pass, TX 
NEW, Laredo, TX 
Facility IDs. 130049, 129831, 
130360, 130053, 130346, 
127902, 130060, 130403, 
130071, 130399, 130498, 
128055, and 128605 

 LMS File Nos. 0000139450, 
0000139479, 0000139914, 
0000139446, 0000139457, 
0000139475, 0000139478, 
0000139463, 0000139453, 
0000139483, 0000139507, 
0000139476, and 0000139482 

 
Dear Permittee, 
 

This concerns the above-referenced applications for extension of time to complete construction of 
digital low power television stations.  We are unable to process the extensions without additional 
information.  Therefore, please provide the following information for each application:   

 
If you are claiming financial hardship, you must include a showing that includes: (a) an itemized 

estimate of the cost of meeting the build-out requirements; (b) a detailed statement explaining why its 
financial condition precludes such an expenditure; (c) a detailed accounting of the applicant’s good faith 
efforts to meet the deadline, including its good faith efforts to obtain the requisite financing and an 
explanation why those efforts were unsuccessful; and (d) an indication when the applicant reasonably 
expects to complete construction.   
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Please file the above-outlined information in the form of an amendment to each of the extensions.  

Failure to submit this information within 30 days of the date of this letter will result in the dismissal of the 
extensions. 

 
For questions or additional information on this matter, please contact Shaun Maher, Video 

Division, Media Bureau at 202-418-2324 or Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov or Mohan Simon, Video Division, 
Media Bureau at 202-418-7010 or Mohan.Simon@fcc.gov.    

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ 

 
Barbara A. Kreisman 
Chief, Video Division Media Bureau 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc (via electronic mail):  Dan J. Alpert, Esq. 
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